

The Parrott Family

Ministering to our

U. S. Military and their Families

Around The World

Since 1972

OCTOBER - NOVEMBER - DECEMBER

2021





Dear Pastor and Church,



Please forgive the lateness of this letter. The last three months of 2021 were very trying months for us! First my oldest son came down with the Covid and then Barbara got it and then the second week in December I got it and then my youngest son came down with the covid too! Thank God we all came through it and we all tested negative!



In spite of all our sickness we had a great Thanksgiving and Christmas with all our family for the first time in a long time. We cannot thank our friends and Churches enough for all your prayers, support, and special love gifts that turned our suffering into "JOY!"



This Pandemic has this world in it's grip making it very difficult to travel to some of the places we need to go. Please make this a matter of prayer on our behalf. These quarantines and restrictions are making it very difficult on the Missionaries serving overseas, Many have left the field because of it. I pray everyday that God will increase our faith.



We know God is in control no matter what. Therefore we will continue to faithfully serve Him. As always, we thank you for your support and prayers in helping us to minister to our Service Men and Women serving overseas. May God bless you all.

In His Majesty's Service

Rodney J. Paviott and Family SENDING CHURCH

Pastor: John Anderson Pinecrest Baptist Church 175 Foster Drive McDonough, GA 30253 (678) 432-2015

HOME ADDRESS: 215 Orleans Blvd. McDonough, GA 30253 (404) 783-9451- Cell E-mail: ronparrott@gmail.com